
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LONDON CHILDRENS’ 

LAWYERS  present: 

THE PRACTICE OF LAW IN CARE AND PRIVATE LAW 
PROCEEDINGS UNDER THE LSC’s FIXED FEE REGIME: 

 
MONDAY, 26 September 2011 

at 6:00pm 
 

The London Welsh Centre 
157-163 Gray’s Inn Road 

London WC1X 8UE 
 

 
You are cordially invited to join Jerry Bull,  

Children’s Solicitor and Partner of Atkins Hope 
Solicitors, who will lead a group discussion on the 
current LSC Fixed Fee Scheme and its effect upon 

the practice of law in care and private law 
proceedings.  Topics to include but are not limited 

to maximising costs and utilising best practice 
under the new LSC fixed fee schemes. 

 
Please email Jerry Bull on jb@atkinshope.co.uk  

if you wish to make a request for any specific topics  
to be covered during the discussion. 

  

  

The evening starts at 6:00pm and lasts for approximately two hours 

with light refreshments followed by drinks in the bar afterwards. 

ALL are welcome to this event. 

Members: Free.     Non-Members: £10 contribution. 

2 CPD Points – Accredited by the Solicitors Regulation Authority 

For information please contact Bridgetthompson@osbornes.net or  

VyVy Lewis at vyvy.lewis@edwardsduthie.com 

 


